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Census Highlights

o COVID-19 Adjustments
▪ Grantee webinars
▪ Online Census Week
▪ Weekly Update Newsletters
▪ Commissioner outreach
▪ Grantee outreach 

o Ramped up social media
▪ Calls to action
▪ Social storms



Local Collaborations

o The County hosts weekly meetings with the City & State
▪ Coordinating monthly joint thunderclaps
▪ Sharing media plans 
▪ Influencer outreach
▪ Sharing resources, like 987987 texting feature
▪ Joint hashtags to boost engagement
▪ Developing joint efforts: PSA featuring President 

Preckwinkle, Mayor Lightfoot, and Governor Pritzker
▪ Identifying opportunities to collaborate

➢ June is Illinois Census Month!

o The County also participates in a weekly working group 
with Forefront and Joyce Foundation (combining)

o Grantee coordination on COVID-19



Cook County Census Coordinators

o Engaging regularly and promoting social 
media engagement

o Leverage opportunities to include Census 
message

o Presenting to stakeholders

Cook County Assessor mailed their second 
round of assessment notices to 460,000+ 
households including an updated Census 
message! 



Questions? Contact:

Jamila McMillon

Jamila.Mcmillon@cookcountyil.gov

Vanessa Uribe

Vanessa.Uribe@cookcountyil.gov

mailto:Jamila.Mcmillon@cookcountyil.gov
mailto:Vanessa.Uribe@cookcountyil.gov

